

Mark A. Wallace, D.D.S., L.L.C. Andrew J. Sorkin, D.M.D.

(301) 309-0707 Fax (301) 309-8169

StarGazer Travel 121 Trailwood Drive Guilford, CT 06437

July 21, 2003

Dear Mary Lou,

I can't believe it's been over a month since our cruise. It was the most wonderful trip we've ever taken! Thank you so much for suggesting Star Clippers. The ship was fantastic-unlike anything I've ever been on. What a beautiful way to see the Amalfi Coast. We loved it so much; we're ready to plan another trip! Maybe the Greek Islands?

Thank you too for helping us plan it and for taking care of every detail plus all your thoughtful "extras". Your suggestions and ideas were flawless. It was perfect and I hope we can do it again soon.

Dr. and Mrs. Mark Wallace

With warmest regards,

Dr. & Mrs. Mark Wallace